
 

 

SDMC Committee Meeting 

June 7, 2022 

 

Members present: M. Brooks, D. Sadof, S. Foote, C. Maina, T. Warren; R. Thompson and T. Elachkar 

Safety: 

• We had a successful year with safety on our campus. We did not encounter no real misfortunes.  

STAAR 

• We received the reading and science preliminary scores only; we did not receive the math 

scores.  

• The scores result for reading and science were very good for our campus. Thanks to teachers 

and staff for the hard work and commitment that was demonstrated for the 2021-2022 school 

year.  

Summer school 

• Kinder and 4th grade will start Thursday, June 16, 2022 

• First – Fifth graders will start Monday, June 13, 2022 

Staffing 

• There is a possibility of four teaching positions available next school year. 

o Kinder and second grade (Bilingual) 

o Third grade (Regular) 

o PALS 

o Counselor  

Budget 

• We are in the negative to disburse funds for hourly employees however we will try to utilize 

another strand of funds from another account to get back in the positive.  

• It has been approved for building T-3 to be replaced due to flooring concerns.  

• Another request has been made to get another Temporary building due to crowding and space 

restraint on campus.  

  


